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I appreciate the danger that constant cell phone use poses to our students and the 

distractions that phones may create in classrooms. However, this is NOT the kind of 

policy that need be dictated at the state level. Each school district is already free on 

its own to adopt a cell phone policy for its schools. Let the districts do that.  


